Editorial

This year sees four changes in the editorial arrangements of Britannia. Professor J. J.
Wilkes has become Editor, and all contributions or other correspondence should be sent
to him at The Institute of Archaeology, 31-4 Gordon Square, London WC1H oPP.
He is succeeded as Review Editor by Professor Malcolm Todd. The annual report on
discovery and excavation in Roman Britain (Roman Britain in 19xx, Part I) has been
compiled since 1976 by Mr Roger Goodburn; the Society owes him a great debt for
undertaking this arduous and often frustrating duty, and for his successful efforts to
provide a full and useful coverage. He is being succeeded by Mr Francis Grew, to
whom contributions should be sent (as set out in the Notes for Contributors, pp.
ix-x) at The Institute of Archaeology, 36 Beaumont Street, Oxford, OX1 2PG.
Finally, we have moved to new printers. With the method of lithographic reproduction
now in use, editorial control of the final processes has become necessarily less effective,
and in recent years there have been more than one instance of folders being omitted.
Britannia is now being printed by Messrs Stephen Austin and Sons Ltd., of Hertford,
who for many years have produced the Society’s other publication the Journal of
Roman Studies to an impeccable standard.

This year is the one-hundred-and-fiftieth anniversary of the foundation of the Deutsches
Archiologisches Institut of Berlin. To mark the occasion we print a salutation in
Latin elegaics which have been kindly composed for the Society by Professor E. J.
Kenney. The Institut is the parent body of the Romisch-Germanische Kommission at
Frankfurt, which celebrated its own seventy-fifth birthday in 1977. We wish both
bodies a successful and prosperous future.
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